
 
 
Town of North Stonington 
SCHOOL MODERNIZATION BUILDING COMMITTEE (SMBC) Finance Subcommittee 
North Stonington New Town Hall 
Monday  May 07, 2018 
 
Attendance: Pam Potemri, Dave Sellins, Alice Zeeman, Sam Cherenzia. Mark Perkins 
 
Construction Manager (Downes) was represented by Steve Smith. 
Architect (Quisenberry) was represented by Rusty Malik. 
 
 
1. Call to Order: 5:35 pm 
 
2. Executive Session.  No session required. 
 
3. Invoice Review. MHS and Elementary Draft Invoices #3 reviewed. 

 
4. Change Order Review.  No Change Orders existing. 
 
5 Pam Potemri moved to adjourn, Dave Sellins seconded. Meeting adjourned at 6:20 pm.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 


